
Biosecurity
Recommendations

REMEMBER ONLY HEALTHY RABBITS CAN BE EXHIBITED. IF ANY
RABBITS IN THE COLONY ARE SICK, DO NOT ATTEND THE
EXHBITION EVENT.

Have all veterinary recommended and event required vaccines, deworming and
official certificates of veterinary inspection completed and documents readily
available for review. 
Limit visitors to your colony and avoid visits to facilities that house rabbits or
other colonies.
Wear designated clothing/footwear when caring for your rabbits at your facility
to prevent introducing germs from outside your facility.

Clean and disinfect protective boots and clothing regularly.
Clean and disinfect all equipment, including cages prior to, during and after the
event.
Practice good pest control. Rodents and birds can bring outside diseases in.
Practice good facility hygiene and clean up spills and clutter.
Quarantine animals that have been exhibited from animals that stayed home for
14 days to make sure they are healthy before returning them to the main group.
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Rabbit Hemorrhagic Disease Virus Type 2 (RHDV-2) has been
identified in the southern and western regions of the United States. 

The State Veterinarian, the Maine Department of Agriculture,
Conservation & Forestry (DACF), recommends vaccinating rabbits
against RHDV-2 by your veterinarian. 

Learn about RHDV-2

Learn about the RHDV-2
Vaccine




